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CAC PM2.5 Plan Ad Hoc Subcommittee 

•CAC ad hoc subcommittee met on October 30, 2018

•Members in attendance:
–Manuel Cunha

–Roger Hoffdahl

–Kevin Abernathy

–Kelly Deming

–Lee Smith

–Derek Williams
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CAC PM2.5 Plan Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee Recommendation

• Upon review of the proposed PM2.5 Plan, the subcommittee recommends 

that the CAC support the District adoption of the PM2.5 Plan, contingent 

upon securing the necessary funding called for under the Plan. Given the 

significant need for new funding in the PM2.5 Plan, we appreciate ARB’s 

strong position that new funding be identified and directed to the Valley and 

District for implementation of new incentive programs. The subcommittee 

recommends that the District work diligently with EPA, CARB, Valley 

stakeholders, and state and federal legislators to secure the necessary 

state and federal funding, including ongoing sustained funding. Upon 

approval of the PM2.5 Plan by the District Governing Board, the 

subcommittee also recommends that the CAC support the CARB Board 

moving forward with adoption of the San Joaquin Valley PM2.5 Plan as 

currently scheduled for their January public hearing. 
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